
MINUTES of the 
GREAT BASIN COLLEGE 

FACULTY SENATE 
COMPENSATION & BENEFITS COMMITTEE 

 
On March 17, 2011, the committee received a request for travel from Dale Bolinder to attend an 
Engine Update class in Salt Lake City on June 1st.  The committee convened via e-mail, with the 
following members present:  Frank Daniels; Kevin Marie Laxalt; and Jon Licht.  The following 
members were absent:  Kara Coates; Greg Molyneux and Connie Zeller. 
 
The members discussed the request, and a motion made to approve it.  The committee approves 
the request and forwards it to the senate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year-End Review of Actions 
 
Number of Meetings, Se 10 through Ap 11: 7 
 
Participation by Member 
Kara Coates:  3 meetings 
Frank Daniels:  7 meetings 
Kevin Marie Laxalt: 7 meetings 
Jon Licht:  6 meetings 
Greg Molyneux: 0 meetings 
Connie Zeller:  2 meetings 
 
Professional Development Requests Heard:  8 
Additional Work Documents Produced:   3 
Website Re-Created and Updated Regularly 
Decision Regarding Professional Development Money:  As is the case at the state’s largest 
college, CSN, and at other colleges, the C&B committee should handle all funding, rather than 
splitting it up by department or to other funding sources. 


